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National 

Association of 

Lively Families 

(NALF) 

Our Purpose: 

...to bring together 

members of Lively 

families of America 

and accomplish 

historical research 

Our Members: 

Livelys, descendants 

of  Livelys, and their 

spouses 

Our Officers: 

Doug Lively, 

President  

Bill Lively, 

Vice-President 

Connor Lively 

Youth Vice-President 

Jane Lively, 

Secretary 

Polly Lively, 

Treasurer 

Don Lively, 

Historian 

Jennifer Lively, 

Communications 

Summer 2021 Edition May 31, 2021 

The newsletter of the National Association of Lively Families 

Join us in Asheville! 

 

2021 NALF 

Reunion 

July 16-18 

Holiday Inn 

Asheville East 

1450 Tunnel Road 

Asheville, NC 28805 

$199 per night + tax 

Ask for the National 

Association of Lively 

Families block of 

rooms for this 

discounted rate. 

The cutoff for this 

rate is June 25! 

 

828-298-5611 
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Friday, July 16 

4 pm   Registration Begins 

7 pm  Officer/Committee Meetings 

7:30 pm Fellowship and Evening Meeting 

Saturday, July 17 

8 pm  Family Entertainment 

Sunday, July 18 

8 am  Breakfast Meeting and Memorial 

9:30 am Group Picture 

Charles Michael Bressin, was born on September 16, 2019, to Amanda 

and Rob Bressin. Proud Grandparents Cidna and Martin Unger, Great-

Grandmother Barbara Unger, and the rest of the "Unger/Noble" family 

are truly blessed with this newest addition to the family. 

More on This Year’s Reunion 

We need your help for Saturday 

night’s entertainment! 

Come prepared to tell a story, 

sing a song, or “show and tell” 

something related to the Livelys! 

If any officer or committee member will not be able to attend this 

year’s reunion, please let Jennifer Lively know as soon as possible. 

We’d love for you to stay at the Holiday Inn 

Asheville East, but since we do not have a 

contractual obligation for rooms this year, you 

are welcome to stay in a nearby hotel and join 

us for the meetings. A quick search will show  

you lots of options! 

 

NALF SCHOLARSHIP  

Although we will have a shortened submission 

period, the Scholarship Committee hopes to 

award a $1,000 scholarship this year. 

Submissions are due by July 1. The recipient will 

be notified by July 10. Ideally, the recipient would 

be present at the reunion to receive the award, 

but a video acceptance can be arranged. 

Instructions: Write an essay in 500-1000 words 

on how being a part of the NALF has impacted 

your life. Document at least three NALF reunions 

attended in your lifetime. Provide photos if 

possible. Attach a letter of acceptance from a 

trade school, technical school, college or 

university, or graduate school. Show proof of 

maintaining at least a 2.5 GPA during your most 

recent school term (high school or college).  

Email the essay, photos, acceptance letter, and 

GPA proof to livelynewsletter@yahoo.com. 
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Mary Ann Mansker, 

91, passed away 

October 1, 2020 at 

the home of her 

d a u g h t e r  i n 

Kirkwood, MO. She 

was born May 26, 

1929, to Rose (Hagen) and Perry 

Wilson. Mary Ann Wilson married 

Howard Mansker on June 5, 

1950. He preceded her in death. 

Mary Ann first worked at 

Randolph County Farm Bureau. 

After marrying, she was an office 

switchboard operator and 

secretary at Spartan Printing. She 

stayed home when having 

children and then became the 

secretary for the principal at 

Sparta Lincoln Elementary School 

when her youngest child entered 

school. Many students remember 

her as the lunch money lady as 

she went from classroom to 

classroom to collect money each 

day along with daily lunch 

tickets. Mary Ann then worked at 

the Sparta State Bank as a loan 

teller for 18 years. She developed 

many wonderful friendships with 

that job. Mary Ann was a 

fabulous letter writer and 

faithfully remembered birthdays 

and anniversaries with her cards.  

Mary Ann was a member of 

Trinity United Presbyterian 

church in Sparta and attended 

West Hills Church in Chesterfield, 

MO. She was a proud member of 

the Delta Theta Tau Social 

Sorority since 1952, serving as 

treasurer for over 40 years. 

Mary Ann was preceded in death 

by her parents, her husband 

Howard Mansker, and her great 

grandchild Owen Paganini. 

She is survived by her children 

Debie (Dennis) Mahan and Dixie 

M a n s k e r  ( P e t e  N a r d i e ) ; 

grandchildren Chad McClintock, 

Angie McClintock Royal, and 

Brooke (Mike) Paganini; step-

grandchildren Josh (Anna Piller)

and Gabe (Liz Freivogel) Nardie, 

Kelly (Charlie) Roberts, Jay 

Owens, Denise (Todd) Waller, 

Melissa, and Scott Mahan; great 

grandchildren Lauryn Royal, 

Brendon Hill, Caleb McClintock, 

Cameron McClintock, Eliana 

Paganini, Tom Miller, Matt Miller, 

Pablo Nardie, Clara Nardie, 

Eleanor Nardie, and Magnolia 

Piller. 

Memorial contributions may be 

made to SHARE Pregnancy and 

Infant Loss Support Inc. at 

nationalshare.org or the Sparta 

Lions Club. 

A private burial with immediate 

family took place at Caledonia 

Cemetery.  

Editor’s Note: Mrs. Mansker often 

contributed to Livin’ Lively and was a 
wonderful encourager, even when I 

wasn’t sure anyone was reading our 

little publication. 

 

 

James Edward “Jim” 

Lively, 90, of 

Fayetteville, WV 

passed away on 

May 27, 2020, in 

Beckley. 

Born on February 

16, 1930, at Harold in Braxton 

County, he was the son of the 

late Pluma Lively. He was raised 

by his aunt and uncle, John and 

Rita Biggs. 

Jim was a member of Fayetteville 

Baptist Church. He served his 

country in the U.S. Army during 

the Korean War and was a 

recipient of the Purple Heart. Jim 

was a shuttle car operator where 

he retired from Cannelton 

Industries and a member of 

American Legion Post 149 

Fayetteville. He enjoyed fishing, 

hunting, and spending time at 

his camp. 

Survivors include his devoted 

wife of 68 years, Delores Tincher 

Lively; two sons: James Michael 

(Donna) Lively of Nettie and 

Robert Lee (Regina) Lively of 

Fayetteville; eight grandchildren; 

nine great-grandchildren; and 

several nieces and nephews. 

Special thanks to Ginny Anderson 

and the entire staff at Oak Hill 

Place. 

Burial took place at Huse 

Memorial Park, Fayetteville. 

In lieu of flowers, family request 

donations to Fayetteville Baptist 

Church, 104 Ankrom Street, 

Fayetteville, WV 25840. 

 

 

Donna Baughan 

Kline, passed away 

p e a c e f u l l y  o n 

Sunday, March 8, 

2020. She was born 

August 6, 1956 in 

Richmond, VA. She 

was preceded in death by her 

parents, Julia Noble Baughan and 

William Alvin Baughan Jr.; and 

brother, William Noble Baughan. 

She is survived by her husband, 

Charles Elmo Kline Jr.; son, 

Dustin Blair Kline; daughter, 

Lindsay Marie Dortch (Mike); 

granddaughter, Aria Noble 

Dortch; brother, Richard C. 

Baughan; numerous aunts and 

other family members. 

She enjoyed sewing, quilting, the 

beach and time with her family, 

which brought her the most joy. 

In lieu of flowers, donations may 

be made to the American Cancer 

Society. A private memorial will 

be held at a later date. 

~  In Memory  ~ 
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Livin’ Lively 
Jennifer Lively, editor 
1502 B Lorenzo Street 
Mt. Pleasant, SC  29464 

Livelys of America on CD 

Get a searchable PDF of Livelys of America, 

including the original book and both supplements, 

for $20. Send your request with payment to 

Treasurer Polly Lively today! 

Also contact Polly if you’re interested in a print 

copy of the second supplement. 

Have you paid your dues? 

Effective July 2019, dues 

increased to $15 per adult each 

year. Funds assist in the NALF’s  

genealogy and communication 

efforts. Send your check and 

information to: 

Polly Lively, NALF Treasurer 

411 Claxton-Lively Road 

Waynesboro, GA  30830 

 

Would you like to receive an 

electronic copy of Livin’ Lively?  

You’ll get it faster, in color, and 

in an easy-to-print format. Just 

send your email address, along 

with your name and current 

mailing address for our records, 

to . 

Find the NALF on Facebook! 
facebook.com/groups/livelyfamilies 


